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Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide Charlotte
K. Lowrie 2010-04-15 Featuring an 18.0 megapixel CMOS
sensor and DIGIC 4 image processor for high image
quality and speed, ISO 100-6400 for shooting from bright
to dim light, and many more great features, the Canon
EOS Rebel T2i brings professional features into an
entry-level digital SLR. The Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D
Digital Field Guide will teach you how to get the most
out of these impressive features so you can improve your
photography skills. CHAPTER 1: Setting Up the EOS Rebel
T2i/550D. – This chapter will help you set up your T2i
so you can get the best image quality from your Canon
T2i. It will also cover different ways to review your
images and protect them from accidental deletion.
CHAPTER 2: Controlling Exposure and Focus. – Learn about
the different types of shooting modes on your T2i, as
well as image exposure and how to modify it for
individual shooting scenarios. CHAPTER 3: Getting Great
Color. – This chapter explores the concepts of light and
color, and teaches you how to select a white balance and
picture style on your T2i for maximum color rendering.
CHAPTER 4: Customizing the EOS Rebel T2i/550D. – Learn
how to set up your T2i for common and uncommon shooting
situations. CHAPTER 5: Shooting in Live View and
Tethered. – This chapter explains the T2i’s Live View
feature and how to shoot tethered to a computer. CHAPTER
6: Using Movie Mode. – A great starting point for any
photographer to explore the world of digital video with
the T2i, this chapter will teach you how to shoot and
playback video on the T2i. CHAPTER 7: Using Flash. –
This chapter explores flash technology, and how to use
the T2i’s on board flash and menu options for the builtin flash and for EX-Series Speedlites. CHAPTER 8:
Exploring Canon Lenses and Accessories. This chapter
covers popular T2i lenses and how they impact the images
you capture with your T2i. CHAPTER 9: The Elements of
Exposure and Composition. – Learn how aperture, shutter
speed, and ISO affect your images, and how they work
together to determine exposure. This chapter also covers
the basics of composing images with your T2i. CHAPTER
10: Event and Action Photography. – Learn how to capture
action in your images, plus some tips and tricks for
general event photography, including how to capture
great photos in low lighting. CHAPTER 11: Nature and
Landscape Photography. – This chapter explores how to
approach shooting nature and landscape images with your
T2i. CHAPTER 12: Portrait Photography. – Learn how to
set up the T2i for portrait shooting, plus information
on choosing backgrounds, lighting, and other tips and
tricks for taking great portraits. APPENDIX A: Exploring
RAW Capture. – This chapter contains an overview of RAW
capture as well as a brief walk-through on converting
RAW images into a final image. APPENDIX B: How to Use
the Gray and Color Checker cards. – Learn how to produce
photos with accurate color and exposure with these freeinside-the-book tools. A full-color, portable-trim book
with beautiful photography for photographers on the go,
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the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide
includes a free Grey/Color checker card to help you
achieve accurate white balance and color. With the Canon
EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide, you will gain a
thorough understanding of the T2i dSLR, as well as the
basic fundamentals of capturing the best possible
photos.
Understanding Exposure Bryan Peterson 2010 Now refreshed
with current technologies and terms, and more than 25
percent new images and an all-new chapter, this
bestselling guide shows readers how to shoot great
photographs with any type of camera.
Canon EOS Rebel T7i/800D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2017-08-07 Action, beauty, adventure, and art—start
capturing memories today! Canon EOS Rebel T7i/800D For
Dummies is your ultimate guide to taking spectacular
photos—no photography experience required! The EOS Rebel
offers professional features that camera phones just
cannot match, and this book shows you how to take
advantage of these features to take stunning photos in
any situation. First, you'll take a tour of the controls
to learn what everything does, where to find it, and how
to use it. Next, you'll walk through the automatic,
scene, and manual modes to learn the strengths and
weaknesses of each, and how to choose a mode based on
your goals for that particular photo. You'll learn how
to capture action shots, take beautiful portraits, and
get as artsy as you want to get as you adjust for color,
lighting, and focus, and control exposure for different
effects. Taking great photos doesn't have to be
difficult! Your camera offers everything you need to
perfectly capture any scene, and this book provides
clear, easy-to-follow instruction to help you take full
advantage of these professional tools. Get acquainted
with your camera's controls Shoot in automatic, scene,
or manual mode Compose shots and work with lighting like
a pro Adjust for focus, color, depth of field, and more
Whether you're taking pictures at a party, shooting
scenery on vacation, catching action at a ball game, or
just wandering around capturing spontaneous moments of
beauty, awesome photos are just a few simple steps away.
Your Canon EOS Rebel T7i/800D is equipped with the tools
to make any scene share-worthy, and Canon EOS Rebel
T7i/800D For Dummies equips you to start snapping
professional-quality photos today!
Canon EOS Rebel T2i / 550D Jeff Revell 2010-06-23 Now
that you’ve bought the amazing Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D,
you need a book that goes beyond a tour of the camera’s
features to show you exactly how to use the Rebel to
take great pictures. With Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D: From
Snapshots to Great Shots, you get the perfect blend of
photography instruction and camera reference that will
take your images to the next level! Beautifully
illustrated with large, vibrant photos, this book
teaches you how to take control of your photography to
get the image you want every time you pick up the
camera. Follow along with your friendly and
knowledgeable guide, photographer and author Jeff
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Revell, and you will: Learn the top ten things you need
to know about shooting with the Rebel Use the Rebel’s
automatic modes to get better shots right away Move on
to the Creative zone, where you have full control over
the look and feel of your images Master the photographic
basics of composition, focus, depth of field, and much
more Learn all the best tricks and techniques for
getting great action shots, landscapes, and portraits
Find out how to get great shots in low light Fully grasp
all the concepts and techniques as you go, with
assignments at the end of every chapter With Canon EOS
Rebel T2i/550D: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you’ll
learn not only what makes a great shot work—you’ll learn
how to get that shot using your Rebel. And once you’ve
got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s Flickr group,
share your photos, and discuss how you use your Rebel to
get great shots at
flickr.com/groups/canonrebelt2i550dfromsnapshotstogreats
hots.
Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide Charlotte
K. Lowrie 2010-04-20
Canon EOS Rebel T2i / 550D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2010-06-08 The straightforward guide to the new Canon
EOS Rebel T2i/550D Popular tech blog Gizmodo.com called
the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D "an incredible camera –
everything a first DSLR should be." With 1080p digital
video capability and an 18 megapixel sensor that
improves low-light shooting all for under $900, the
accolades are well-earned. And for less than $30, you
can learn how to maximize your digital photography
experience! Packed with more than 300 color photos and
100 color screen captures throughout, this beginner book
walks you through the camera’s controls, features, and
shooting modes. If you're new to the Canon EOS Rebel
T2i/550D, this fun and friendly guide shifts you out of
automatic mode and helps you shoot memorable digital
photos. Aimed at first-time dSLR users looking for a
guide that clearly and patiently explains the features
and controls of the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Explores
the on-board controls and situational shooting Addresses
using live view and playback modes Explains dialing in
exposure and lighting controls Details how to edit,
print, post online, and other ways to share images
Spells out how to manipulate focus and color controls
Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D For Dummies delivers a
straightforward look through the lens of your dSLR!
Macro Photography for Gardeners and Nature Lovers Alan
L. Detrick 2008-10-22 Gardeners and nature lovers
delight in taking pictures—especially close-ups of
flowers, butterflies, and insects. And though advances
in digital camera technology have made taking, storing,
and sharing photos easier than ever, taking top-quality
pictures requires familiarity with both digital
technology and the general principles of photography.
Macro Photography for Gardeners and Nature Lovers
provides exactly the information that aspiring
photographers—no matter their level of skill—need to
take their photos to the next level. Clear and concise
chapters cover the basics of macro (close-up)
photography, explain the features of current digital
single-lens reflex cameras, show the many ways images
can be composed, and share tips on digital effects,
storage, and manipulation of imagery. Throughout the
text, helpful tips, definitions, exercises, and case
studies serve to demystify digital photography. Each
lesson is supported by examples of the author's stunning
photography. Whether taking photos of flowers and
insects, compiling a photographic record of your garden,
or simply sharing beautiful images with friends and
family, everyone can become accomplished photographers
of the world's small-scale wonders.
Unmanned Aerial Remote Sensing David R. Green 2020-07-10
Unmanned Aircraft Systems (UAS) are a rapidly evolving
technology with an expanding array of diverse
applications. In response to the continuing evolution of
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this technology, this book discusses unmanned aerial
vehicles (UAVs) and similar systems, platforms and
sensors, as well as exploring some of their
environmental applications. It explains how they can be
used for mapping, monitoring, and modeling a wide
variety of different environmental aspects, and at the
same time addresses some of the current constraints
placed on realizing the potential use of the technology
such as s flight duration and distance, safety, and the
invasion of privacy etc. Features of the book: Provides
necessary theoretical foundations for pertinent subject
matter areas Introduces the role and value of UAVs for
geographical data acquisition, and the ways to acquire
and process the data Provides a synthesis of ongoing
research and a focus on the use of technology for smallscale image and spatial data acquisition in an
environmental context Written by experts of the
technology who bring together UAS tools and resources
for the environmental specialist Unmanned Aerial Remote
Sensing: UAS for Environmental Applications is an
excellent resource for any practitioner utilizing remote
sensing and other geospatial technologies for
environmental applications, such as conservation,
research, and planning. Students and academics in
information science, environment and natural resources,
geosciences, and geography, will likewise find this
comprehensive book a useful and informative resource.
The Canon EOS Digital Rebel T1i/500D Companion Ben Long
2009-07-14 Through easy-to-follow lessons, this handy
book offers a complete class on digital photography,
tailored specifically for people who use the Canon EOS
Digital Rebel T1i/500D. This is not your typical camera
guide: rather than just show you what all the buttons
do, it teaches you how to use the Digital Rebel's
features to make great photographs -- including
professional-looking images of people, landscapes,
action shots, close-ups, night shots, HD video, and
more. With Ben Long's creative tips and technical
advice, you have the perfect, camera-bag-friendly
reference that will help you capture stunning pictures
anywhere, anytime. The Canon EOS Digital Rebel T1i/500D
Companion will show you how to: Take creative control
and go beyond automatic settings Learn the basic rules
of composition Capture decisive moments, including fastmoving objects Discover ways to use a flash indoors and
outdoors Learn about different lenses, and the best time
to use them Understand the options for shooting RAW, and
whether it's right for you Use the Digital Rebel's
ability to shoot high definition video
Canon EOS Rebel T3/1100D Digital Field Guide Charlotte
K. Lowrie 2011-06-09 Learn to use every feature of your
Canon T3/1100D and get great shots every time Digital
Field Guides offer step-by-step information about
digital camera controls as well as tips and techniques
for getting great photos in various common situations.
This handy guide, perfectly sized to fit in a camera
bag, explains how to use every button, dial, and setting
on your Rebel T3/1100D and also covers using the
improved HD video features, and in-camera movie editing
options. Illustrated with the author's outstanding
photos, the book provides recipes for getting the photo
you want in any environment. The EOS Rebel T3/1100D is
Canon's newest entry-level dSLR camera, offering a
streamlined and simplified experience for new dSLR users
This book explains every camera control, showing you how
to use all the buttons, dials, and settings Cover the
exciting new HD video features and offers suggestions
for getting outstanding shots in common shooting
situations Small-trim design makes it easy to take this
guide along whenever you use your camera Includes a gray
card and color checker card used to maintain accurate
color and white balance New dSLR camera users will get
up to speed quickly with the easy-to-follow guidance in
this handy field guide.
Canon EOS 5D Mark II Digital Field Guide Brian McLernon
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2012-01-18 Easy-to-understand techniques for getting the
most from your Canon EOS 5D Mark II DSLR At nearly
$3,000 for the body only, the Canon 5D Mark II DSLR is
for amateurs and semi-professionals who are serious
about taking great photos-and this go-anywhere guide
shares insight for doing just that. Authors Charlotte
Lowrie and Brian McLernon walk you step by step through
each function on the Canon EOS 5D Mark II, going into
more depth and scope than the standard manual that
accompanies the camera. Portable and easy to understand,
the book shows you how to get the exact show you want,
when you want them, and is packed with more than 200
beautiful color photos. Includes step-by-step techniques
and professional tips on taking exceptional photos with
your Canon EOS 5D Mark II Reviews how to better
understand the various functions and potential of your
Canon EOS 5D Mark II Features samples of inspirational
photos taken by the author With so much helpful advice
for getting the most out of your Canon EOS 5D Mark II,
you'll be referencing this guide again and again.
Canon EOS Rebel T8i/850D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2020-12-15 Get the best results from your camera Shoot
breathtaking portraits and action photos Take control of
color, focus, and exposure Shoot like a pro with your
Canon dSLR Photographers who like full control over all
aspects of their images use digital SLR cameras—and the
Canon EOS Rebel T8i/850D gives you that power plus the
ability to shoot video in 4k resolution and edit images
right in the camera. In twelve easy-to-follow chapters,
veteran photography author Julie Adair King helps you
understand the basics of photography, the tools in your
camera, and proven techniques that will produce shots
that even pros will envy. Inside... Customize your
camera Get a grip on technical stuff Choose the best
shooting mode Solve exposure problems Manipulate image
focus Record 4k video Shoot and convert RAW photos
Connect to a smartphone or tablet
The Fujifilm X-E2 Rico Pfirstinger 2014-08-25 The
Fujifilm X-E2: Beyond the Manual provides experiencebased information and insights for owners of the
Fujifilm X-E2 mirrorless system camera. Fuji X-Pert
series author Rico Pfirstinger teaches little-known
capabilities of the X-E2 that he's discovered through
several months of in-depth research. This book focuses
on insights that you won't find in the manual, skipping
tedious explanations of basic camera functions and
operations. Instead, it cuts to the chase and provides
readers with a plethora of tips and practical
instructions that will enable them to fully explore the
capabilities of the X-E2. The X-E2 combines classic
design with state-of-the-art digital camera technology
originally seen in the X-Pro1 and X-E1 system cameras.
These features have been further improved to achieve the
X-E2: Fujifilm's most capable camera to-date, with an
ever-growing set of already more than ten
interchangeable X-Mount lenses. The Fujifilm X-E2:
Beyond the Manual presents numerous tips and tricks that
will maximize your ability to use the Fujifilm X-E2 to
its full potential.
Canon EOS Rebel T5i/700D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2013-07-22 A comprehensive guide to the Canon EOS Rebel
T5i/700D camera written by bestselling For Dummies
author Julie Adair King Expert author and photography
instructor Julie Adair King is exactly who you want to
explain Canon's hot new Rebel T5i/700D camera for you.
Her friendly, step-by-step style - honed to a fine point
from helping over 300,000 readers use their cameras will have you snapping great shots on the new Rebel in
no time. Find all the info you need, backed by clear
images of camera controls and menus, so you know exactly
what she's explaining, when she's explaining it. More
than 300 fabulous full-color photos help you see what
you and your DSLR Rebel T5i/700D can achieve. Canon's
EOS Rebel T5i/700D is an entry-level DSLR camera from
Canon and features an 18 megapixel sensor, full 1080
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video capability, 5fps shooting, and a 3-inch viewscreen
Covers how to shoot in Auto mode, manage playback,
organize your images, and get better results from
exposure, lighting, focus and color Gives you
professional editing tricks and offers plenty of
beautiful full-color images so you can see what you can
achieve Popular bestselling author Julie Adair King
author has written more than 15 For Dummies books on
Nikon and Canon cameras, and she helps you really get a
feel for the camera Canon EOS Rebel T5i/700D For
Dummies...there's so much here to get you on your way to
taking great photos!
Hybrids Part A: Hybrids for Tissue Regeneration Kai
Zheng 2021-10-01
Digital SLR Photography All-in-One For Dummies Robert
Correll 2010-10-19
Mastering Canon EOS Flash Photography, 2nd Edition Nk
Guy 2016-03-18 In this updated, second edition of the
authoritative, bestselling Mastering Canon EOS Flash
Photography, photographer NK Guy brings the book fully
up to date, with coverage of all the newest Canon gear
that has hit the market since the first edition
published in 2010. This includes coverage of the radioenabled Canon Speedlite 600EX-RT and Canon Speedlite
Transmitter ST-E3-RT, as well as the other Speedlites
that have released since the first edition’s
publication: Canon Speedlite 90EX, 270EX II, 320EX, and
600EX. And this is the first book to cover Canon's new,
affordable master unit—the Speedlite 430EX III-RT flash!
Digital cameras and flash technology have truly
revolutionized photography in the 21st century.
Originally seen simply as a practical way to illuminate
dark scenes with portable light, flash today is used for
a host of creative and nuanced applications, including
supplementing daylight, designing complex scenes lit by
multiple light sources, and simply creating beautiful,
controllable light for portraiture. With LCD screens on
DSLRs, the ability to get instant feedback on lighting
setups is a great help in advancing one’s lighting
capabilities and encouraging experimentation. However,
flash photography can still be a difficult artistic and
technical challenge. It’s simple to get that harsh deerin-the-headlights look from built-in automatic flash,
but it is a far cry from beautiful light. Creating
natural-looking images is not nearly as straightforward.
Mastering the properties of light and the ability to
manipulate, craft, and direct it is a lifelong endeavor.
Those diving into Speedlights need some help. Manuals
are terse and the terminology is confusing—this is where
Mastering Canon EOS Flash Photography comes in. This is
the complete book on the subject, guiding you through
Canon’s Speedlite system, from off-camera portable flash
to professional studio lighting. It covers the
fundamentals of flash metering technology, discusses key
lighting concepts, and documents a wide range of Canon
and third-party equipment. Universal flash accessories,
studio gear, and radio triggers are all thoroughly
covered. The book is lavishly illustrated with diagrams
that demonstrate important functions and lighting
arrangements, and inspiring photos that show
sophisticated flash techniques. Though tailored for
users of Canon EOS cameras, owners of other camera
systems will find much valuable information as well. So,
whether you’re just getting started with flash, or
you’ve picked up the bug for off-camera lighting from
such popular websites as Strobist.com, or you’re making
the leap into advanced studio work, Mastering Canon EOS
Flash Photography is your in-depth resource. Includes a
foreword by David Hobby, noted photojournalist and
founder of Strobist.com.
3D Delineation: A modernisation of drawing methodology
for field archaeology Justin J.L. Kimball 2016-02-08 How
can 3D models be integrated more fully alongside other
forms of archaeological documentation? This work
presents a method that combines the interpretative power
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of traditional archaeological drawings and the realistic
visualisation capacity of 3D digital models.
David Busch's Canon EOS 90D Guide to Digital Photography
David D. Busch 2020-07-09 David Busch's Canon EOS 90D
Guide to Digital Photography is your all-in-one
comprehensive resource and reference for the advanced
Canon EOS 90D camera. This upgraded 32.5 megapixel APS-C
model features a 45-point autofocus system. The Dual
Pixel CMOS hybrid autofocus brings lightning-fast phase
detect AF to live view and high-definition movie modes,
too. The 90D’s metering system includes a 220,000-pixel
RGB+Infrared sensor with Face Detection for accurate
exposure control. The 90D has Wi-Fi/ Bluetooth
connectivity to allow linking the camera to a computer
and iOS or Android smart devices, and an improved
swiveling touch screen LCD. With this book in hand, you
can quickly apply all these advanced features to your
digital photography, while boosting your creativity to
take great photographs with your Canon EOS 90D.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Canon EOS 90D Guide to
Digital Photography covers all this upscale camera's
features in depth, from taking your first photos through
advanced details of setup, exposure, lens selection,
lighting, and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is
the handy 90D "roadmap," an easy-to-use visual guide to
the camera's features and controls. Learn when to use
each option and, more importantly, when not to use them,
by following the author’s recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast,
or are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Canon EOS 90D today.
Computational Science and Its Applications -- ICCSA 2013
Beniamino Murgante 2013-06-22 The five-volume set LNCS
7971-7975 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
13th International Conference on Computational Science
and Its Applications, ICCSA 2013, held in Ho Chi Minh
City, Vietnam in June 2013. The 248 revised papers
presented in five tracks and 33 special sessions and
workshops were carefully reviewed and selected. The 46
papers included in the five general tracks are organized
in the following topical sections: computational
methods, algorithms and scientific applications; highperformance computing and networks; geometric modeling,
graphics and visualization; advanced and emerging
applications; and information systems and technologies.
The 202 papers presented in special sessions and
workshops cover a wide range of topics in computational
sciences ranging from computational science technologies
to specific areas of computational sciences such as
computer graphics and virtual reality.
Proceeding of the 2nd International Conference on
Tropical Agriculture Anggoro Cahyo Sukartiko 2018-12-04
This book covers the sustainable tropical agriculture,
sustainable tropical animal production and health,
sustainable tropical forestry, socio-economic dimension
in tropical agriculture and innovative and emerging food
technology and management as chapters in this book. The
common challenging problems in plant, animal, and
fisheries production in the tropic are climate change,
inefficiency production system, low technological
innovation, decreasing environment quality, and the
outbreak risk of pest and diseases.
Nikon D7500 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2017-10-23 Your
guide to capturing that perfect shot The Nikon D7500 has
created a buzz in the photography community, gaining
recognition for its appealing combination of high-end
features and compact size. If you’re upgrading your
existing dSLR or even purchasing your very first camera,
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Nikon D7500 For Dummies will help you feel like a pro in
no time. This book highlights the importance of
understanding all of the basic features of your new
camera, before diving into insights about how to take
top-notch photos. You’ll learn about when and how to use
flash, understand exposure, and control focus and depth
of field. There is also information on taking expert
action, close-up, and landscape shots, and how to access
and download those photo files. Photography is a great
way to capture lifelong memories, and this book makes it
easy to get started. Learn photography terminology
Shoot, view, and trim movies Master color controls
Discover ways to customize your camera Don’t just settle
for auto mode; take advantage of all the D7500’s amazing
features with the help of Nikon D7500 For Dummies!
The Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D David D. Busch 2011 Anyone
who is an experienced digital photography student will
tell you that more often than not, they are using their
digital SLR camera away from their home or the
classroom. And while they may feel like they've got the
basics of their camera down, wouldn't it be nice for
them to have some sort of a reference with to take when
they're on the go? DAVID BUSCH'S COMPACT GUIDE FOR THE
Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D is a portable reference guide
that goes beyond the standard field guide. Featuring
both the basics - lists of controls, settings, and menu
commands - and so much more, including depth-of-field
tables, distance charts, and recommended settings for
various shooting environments. With this guide on hand
students can confident in knowing they have all the
information they need at their fingertips. They can just
slip the book into your camera bag and go!
David Busch's Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D David D. Busch
2010-06-01 Presents an introduction to the features of
the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D, covering such topics as
autofocus, shutter speed, flash capability, prevention
tips, and the basics of good photography.
Canon EOS Rebel T7/2000D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2018-08-21 A photography class—in a book! Your Canon EOS
Rebel T7/1400D provides enough camera power to take the
pro-style shots you've dreamed of shooting—and this book
shows you how. Canon EOS Rebel T7/1400D For Dummies
bridges the gap between taking quick shots in auto mode
and taking charge of the settings that offer full
control of your pictures' focus, color, and light
balance. Take a peek inside to discover all the expert
tips and tricks to take brag-worthy portraits, action
shots, and close-ups—in a flash. No matter your subject,
you’ll get all the know-how and instruction you need to
get the picture-perfect shot every time. Get started
with automatic and creative modes Take full control of
exposure to achieve better results Understand the
settings that control light and color Follow steps on
properly using flash Even if you’ve never picked up a
DSLR camera, this friendly guide makes it fast and easy
to unlock all your powerful Canon has to offer!
David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2018-01-09 David Busch's
Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR Photography is your allin-one comprehensive resource and reference for the
feature-packed Nikon D850 camera. Built around a groundbreaking 45.7 megapixel back-illuminated sensor, this
pro/enthusiast model offers incredible image quality and
high ISO performance, along with 4K movie shooting
capabilities. With continuous shooting up to 9 fps with
optional battery grip, the Nikon D850 is one of the most
versatile cameras the company has ever offered. With
this book in hand, you master all the camera’s
impressive features, and fine tune your skills as you
develop your creativity taking great photographs with
your D850. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
12.0px 'Times New Roman'} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'; min-height:
15.0px} Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital
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SLR Photography covers all the camera's capabilities in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more. It relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is
a handy visual guide to the D850, with close-up photos
and descriptions of the camera's essential features and
controls. Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With
best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge and confidence, while
bringing your vision to light with the Nikon D850 today.
Photographing Canyonlands and Dead Horse Point Joe
Berardi 2013-01-31 This book is all about photographing
and exploring some of the best photographic locations in
Canyonlands National Park, Utah and the nearby Dead
Horse Point State Park. The Mesa Arch, False Kiva and
Dead Horse Point are the highlight for this
comprehensive photographer's guide by Joe Berardi. This
book takes you through several photo shoots in
Canyonlands National Park and the nearby Dead Horse
Point State Park. Since this is a comprehensive
photographer's guide, camera settings are provided
including Shutter Speed, Aperture, White Balance,
Metering Mode, Shooting Mode, Exposure Offset, Focal
Length, Highlight Priority and Auto Lighting Optimizer.
There are 74 Full Color Photos bringing the photo shoot
to life. The author shows how to use the Canon EOS
450-550d, 60d, and 7d series digital cameras to take
extraordinary photographs. Other camera users can easily
translate these settings to their camera brand settings.
The photo trail guide to the False Kiva shows the way in
pictures with landmarks making it easier to find this
semi-secret cave. The author presents shooting
strategies with camera settings and the best times to
photograph these geologic wonders. This book emphasizes
the image capturing process but introduces photo
processing for making the photographs portfolio ready.
With the information in this book you will be prepared
for a great photo shoot at Canyonlands and the
surrounding area.
Canon EOS Rebel T3i / 600D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2011-05-12 A full-color guide to Canon's exciting new
dSLR camera Whether it's your first dSLR, your first
Canon camera, or simplya new tool for your photography,
your Canon Rebel T3i/600D hascountless capabilities and
you'll want to understand them all. Thisbook covers all
the dials, menus, and controls, showing you how touse
each one. It explains how to change and use various
lenses andoffers advice on exposure, focus, printing,
using flash, sharingphotos online, and much more, all
with plenty of full-colorexamples to show what you can
achieve. Canon's popular T3i/600D offers a vast array of
options for thenew dSLR photographer; this book guides
you through all thesettings, dials, and menus Explains
how to use Live View mode and record, edit, and playback
video Provides tips and advice on working with exposure,
manipulatingfocus and color, switching from auto to
manual controls, and usinglighting creatively Shows how
to get photos from the camera to the computer, thenedit
and manage them using different software packages
Illustrated with full-color photos from the author,
showingwhat you can achieve This fun and friendly book
helps you to quickly and confidentlytake advantage of
the many creative possibilities offered by yournew Canon
camera.
Canon EOS Digital Rebel XSi/450D Christopher Grey
2008-08-18 Filled with professional tips and full-color
sample images, a detailed guide to the Canon EOS Digital
Rebel XSi/450D explores the characteristics and features
of this popular model and how to get the most out of
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them, covering such areas as the principles of good
photography, menus, lighting and exposure, lenses,
available accessories, and software for editing,
adjusting, and downloading images. Original. (All Users)
Canon EOS Rebel T2i / 550D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2010-05-13 The straightforward guide to the new Canon
EOS Rebel T2i/550D Popular tech blog Gizmodo.com called
the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D "an incredible camera –
everything a first DSLR should be." With 1080p digital
video capability and an 18 megapixel sensor that
improves low-light shooting all for under $900, the
accolades are well-earned. And for less than $30, you
can learn how to maximize your digital photography
experience! Packed with more than 300 color photos and
100 color screen captures throughout, this beginner book
walks you through the camera’s controls, features, and
shooting modes. If you're new to the Canon EOS Rebel
T2i/550D, this fun and friendly guide shifts you out of
automatic mode and helps you shoot memorable digital
photos. Aimed at first-time dSLR users looking for a
guide that clearly and patiently explains the features
and controls of the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Explores
the on-board controls and situational shooting Addresses
using live view and playback modes Explains dialing in
exposure and lighting controls Details how to edit,
print, post online, and other ways to share images
Spells out how to manipulate focus and color controls
Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D For Dummies delivers a
straightforward look through the lens of your dSLR!
Canon 7D Nicole S. Young 2010-06-14 This book has one
goal: to teach Canon 7D owners how to make great shots
using your camera. Starting with the top ten things you
need to know about the 7D — charging your battery,
setting your ISO, reviewing your photos, and more —
professional photographer Nicole S. Young then carefully
guides you through the modes of the camera, offering
practical advice on choosing your settings, expert
shooting tips, and end-of-chapter “challenges” to get
you up and running with your 7D. This book is for anyone
who has upgraded from a point-and-shoot, or who wants to
jump right into photography with the control and
capabilities of a powerful DSLR. Canon 7D: From
Snapshots to Great Shots shows not only what makes a
great shot work — but how to get that shot using your
7D. Follow along with your friendly and knowledgeable
guide, photographer and author Nicole S. Young, and you
will: Learn the top ten things you need to know about
shooting with the 7D Use the 7D’s advanced camera
settings to gain full control over the look and feel of
your images Master the photographic basics of
composition, focus, depth of field, and much more Learn
all the best tricks and techniques for getting great
action shots, landscapes, and portraits Find out how to
get great shots in low light Learn the basics behind
shooting video with your 7D and start making movies of
your own Fully grasp all the concepts and techniques as
you go, with challenges at the end of every chapter And
once you’ve got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s
Flickr group, share your photos, and discuss how you use
your 7D to get great shots at
flickr.com/groups/canon7dfromsnapshotstogreatshots.
Brick Flicks Sarah Herman 2014-11-18 Ideal choice for
fans of the LEGO movie who want to try stop-motion
animation in their own movies Provides practical tips on
how to film using stop-motion animation Professional
advice on art, lighting, effects, and more Did you love
the LEGO movie? Are you inspired by Alfred Hitchcock and
other professional filmmakers? Would you like to learn
how to use the LEGO blocks in your house for more than
building? If so, then this book is for you. From
lighting to storytelling, this guide will lead you
through making your own stop-motion animation films with
LEGOs. You may have seen the LEGO movie. Now it’s time
for you to be the director and make your own. This guide
will walk you through the steps of making a LEGO movie.
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It covers crafting a story, cinetech, animation, and the
dynamics of making your vision come to life. Become a
filmmaker and learn about directing with this clever and
thorough guide.
Universal Brian Cox 2017-03-28 An awe-inspiring,
unforgettable journey of scientific exploration from
Brian Cox and Jeff Forshaw, the international
bestselling authors of Why Does E=MC2? and The Quantum
Universe, with 55 black-&-white and 45 full-color pages
featuring photographs, diagrams, maps, tables, and
graphs We dare to imagine a time before the Big Bang,
when the entire universe was compressed into a space
smaller than an atom. And now, as Brian Cox and Jeff
Forshaw show, we can do more than imagine: we can
understand. Universal takes us on an epic journey of
scientific exploration. It reveals how we can all come
to grips with some of the most fundamental questions
about our Earth, Sun, and solar system--and the starfilled galaxies beyond. How big is our solar system? How
quickly is space expanding? How big is the universe?
What is it made of? Some of these questions can be
answered on the basis of observations you can make in
your own backyard. Other answers draw on the astonishing
information now being gathered by teams of astronomers
operating at the frontiers of the known universe. At the
heart of all this lies the scientific method. Science
reveals a deeper beauty and connects us to each other,
to our world, and to our universe. Science reaches out
into the unknown. As Universal demonstrates, if we dare
to imagine, we can do the same.
David Busch's Canon EOS Rebel SL2/200D Guide to Digital
SLR Photography David D. Busch 2018-02-02
Canon Rebel T2i/EOS 550D Andy Stansfield 2010 Written by
expert photographers, Ammonite’s The Expanded Guides
describe the featured camera in detail, providing a
comprehensive user’s manual that includes a step-by-step
guide to the camera’s basic and advanced functions and
professional guidance on exposure, depth of field, and
use of flash. This guide also includes advice on lenses,
accessories and connection to external devices,
practical tips on lighting, macro photography and camera
care, and a pull-out quick-reference guide card to the
icons used on the camera's menus. Canon's Rebel T2i (EOS
550D) digital SLR offers 18Mp resolution and HD video
capture, making this entry- to mid-level camera similar
in specification to its high-end EOS 7D model, with a
resolution greater than the 15Mp of its EOS 500D DSLR,
which allows for larger prints.
Online Journalism Steve Hill 2013-12-10 Online and
social media have become indispensible tools for
journalists, but you still have to know how to find and
tell a great story. To be a journalist today, you must
have not only the practical skills to work with new
technologies, but also the understanding of how and why
journalism has changed. Combining theory and practice,
Online Journalism: The Essential Guide will take you
through the classic skills of investigating, writing and
reporting as you master the new environments of mobile,
on-demand, social, participatory and entrepreneurial
journalism. You will also develop must-have skills in
app development for smartphones and tablets, as well as
techniques in podcast, blog and news website production.
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What this book does for you: Tips and advice from
leading industry experts in their own words QR codes
throughout the book to take you straight to multimedia
links A fully up-to-date companion website loaded with
teaching resources, detailed careers advice and industry
insights (http://onlinejournalismguide.com/) Exercises
to help you hone your skills Top five guided reading
list for each topic, so you can take it further Perfect
for students throughout a journalism course, this is
your essential guide!
Canon EOS Rebel T6/1300D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2016-08-01 Your Canon EOS Rebel T6/1300D photography
class—in a book! The Canon EOS Rebel T6/1300D offers
DLSR users a tool to take photographs truly worth
bragging about. This book gives you the pointers and
easy-to-follow instruction you need to make sense of
your new camera and start taking those stunning
shots—right out of its box. First, it demystifies all
the photography terms the pros use, explains your Canon
camera's menus and settings, and shows how to take
control of color, focus, and lighting. Once you have a
grasp on those skills, you can apply your newfound
knowledge to get better portraits, action shots, close
ups, and other images. If most of your photography
experience has taken place behind the lens of a
smartphone, fear not! You'll quickly and easily learn
all about your Canon's tools for controlling focus and
depth of field, getting vivid color, shooting
landscapes, transferring your files to your computer,
and so much more. Get up to speed on your camera's
settings and menu options Take quick auto mode shots or
be creative with manual settings Apply your knowledge to
get better portraits and action shots Find tips for
customizing your camera to suit your unique needs If you
love to take photos and want to up your game with a
fantastic DSLR camera, Canon Rebel T6/1300D For Dummies
is your fast track to getting picture-perfect snaps in a
flash!
Magic Lantern Guides: Canon EOS Rebel T2i/EOS 550D
Multimedia Workshop Lark Books 2010-07-06 The Magic
Lantern Guides® Multimedia Workshop includes everything
photographers need to get great results with Canon's
advanced entry-level DSLR. It's like having a personal
DSLR class right at home! The package includes: o A
camera-specific 80-minute DVD that covers every feature
and function of the EOS Rebel T2i/EOS 550D, and allows
users to navigate easily between topics and review
information at their own pace o Taking Great Digital
Photos: A 64-page full-color guide packed with picturetaking tips; it explains everything from digital file
formats and white balance to f/stops, shutter speeds,
and focal lengths. o Great Photos with Your Digital SLR:
A 60-minute DVD with live-action tutorials that
demystifies shooting with a digital SLR camera. o Quick
Reference Wallet Card: A laminated take-along key to
camera and menu operations.
Canon EOS Rebel T7: Pocket Guide Rocky Nook 2021-12-07
David Busch's Canon EOS 5D Mark III Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2013-07-03 Presents an
introduction to the features of the Canon EOS 5D Mark
III, covering such topics as exposure, autofocus, Live
View, menu operations, lenses, lighting, flash
photography, and editing images
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